UNITED STATES COAST GUARD SECTOR NEW ORLEANS

MARINE SAFETY INFORMATION BULLETIN
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High Water Facility Assessment Reporting

All-regulated-facilitiesinthe New Orleans Captain-of the-Port- (COTP) zone are requested-to-submit-the
“Facility/Barge Fleeting High Water Reporting Form™ supplied with this MSIB, identified as MSIB XX Issue
022a, to the COTP in preparation for the potential effects of high water. The COTP will use this information to
assess the port’s readiness for high water. and to respond to any incidents impacting the marine transportation
system.

For facilities operating between Head of Passes and mile marker (MM) 167.5 above Head of Passes
(AHP), this information should be submitted to the Sector New Orleans Facilities Compliance Branch via ¢-
mail at facilitiesnola@uscg.mil.

For facilities operating between MM 167.5 AHP and MM 303 AHP, this information should be submitted to
the Marine Safety Unit Baton Rouge Facilities Compliance Branch via fax at (225) 298-5408 or e-mail at
MSUBatonRougeFacilities@uscg.mil.

If at any time you expericnce any operational impacts resulting from the effects of high water, please
report/update your status to the appropriate facilities contact noted above.

Mariners should also familiarize themselves with:
MSIB XX, Issue 019, Carrollton Gauge 15 Feet and Rising

For additional information, contact the following:

Coast Guard Sector New Orleans Facility Compliance Branch: (504) 365-2370

Vessel Traffic Center Lower Mississippi River (24 hours): (504) 365-2230, VHF-FM Ch 05A, 11, or 12
Coast Guard Sector New Orleans Command Center (24 hours): (504) 365-2200

Coast Guard Waterways Management: (504) 365-2280
Coast Guard Marine Safety Unit Baton Rouge: (225) 298-5400
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CAPTAIN K. M. LUTTRELL
Captain of the Port New Orleans

For & current list of MSIBs in the COTP New Orleans Zone visit: hitps:/homeport.uscg.mil/port-dircetory/mew-orleans under “SaletyNotifications™
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